
Year 3 ‘Spelling Shed’ Yearly Programme 

This document indicates the sequence of the annual spelling programme for Year 6. The programme is adapted to support individuals, groups and 
class cohorts. The timing of delivery therefore remains flexible ie. additional time may be spent on certain objectives, whilst others may be combined, 
as teaching is adapted to accommodate pupils’ understanding and needs. 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 
 

 
 

 
Objectives 

 
• ‘ou’ as an /ow/ or 
    /u/ sound  
• ‘y’ as an /i/ sound  
• -sure’ endings  
• ‘-ture’ endings 

    
• prefixes ’re-‘, 

’dis-‘ and ’mis‘ 
• ‘-ing’, ‘-er’,   

            ‘-en’ and ‘-ed’    
            added to 

multisyllabic 
words. 

 

    
•  ‘ai’ and ‘aigh’  
•  ‘ei’ and ‘eigh’ 
•  ‘ey’ as an /ai/ 
    sound 

•  Suffix ‘–ly’ 
•  Homophones 

 
•  ‘al’ endings 

•  ‘le’ endings 
•  ‘-ly’ endings  

 

 
•   Suffix ‘-er’ 

•   ‘ch’ as a /k/ 
sound 

•   ‘-que’ and     
           ‘-gue’ endings 

•    ‘sc’ as a /s/ 
sound 

•    Homophones 
 

 

•  ‘-sion’ endings 

•   Revision 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Sample 
Words 

mouth, sprout, around, 
touch, double, young, 
symbol, gym, myth, 
treasure, measure, 
leisure, pleasure, 
adventure, future, 
picture, nature 
 
Challenge words – 
actual, bicycle, answer, 
circle, earth, enough, 
island, fruit, often, 
popular 

redo, return, refresh, 
redecorate, reappear, 
disappoint, disappear, 
dislike, disadvantage, 
mistake, misplace, 
misread, mistrust, 
developing, developed, 
gardening, gardener, 
listening, listened 
forgetting, forgotten 
 
Challenge Words - 
centre, disappear, 
heart, minute, regular, 
decide, early, learn, 
notice, therefore 

 

straight, fainted, 
claimed, waist, snail, 
freight, vein, weigh, 
reins, eight, eighteen, 
reign, veil, obey, prey, 
they, convey, survey, 
grey, calmly, exactly, 
bravely, gladly, clearly, 
quickly, great / grate, 
main / mane, grown / 
groan, missed / mist, 
meet / meat 
 
Challenge Words - 
build, describe, 
promise, imagine, 
library, recent, natural, 
ordinary, weight, 
suppose 
 

arrival, magical, 
national, personal, 
humble, struggle, 
possible, example, 
gently, simply, 
incredibly, responsibly, 
possibly, magically, 
historically, 
automatically, 
specifically, truly, 
shyly, wholly, happily, 
daily 
 
Challenge Words - 
address, mention, 
arrive, occasionally, 
certainly, probably, 
experience, reign, 
history, sentence 
 

teacher, stretcher, 
watcher, scheme, 
echo, chemist, 
school, stomach, 
anchor, vague, 
league, unique, 
plaque, science, 
scissors, fascinate, 
scenery, descend, 
ball / bawl, break / 
brake, male /mail, fair 
/ fare, berry / bury 
 
Challenge Words - 
accidentally, breathe, 
century, eight, guard, 
consider, peculiar, 
heard, possible, 
quarter 
 

confusion, division, 
television, erosion, 
decision, revision 
 
Challenge Words - 
special, strange, 
difficult, important, 
length, perhaps, 
position, pressure, 
question, purpose 
 
Revision Words 
 
 
 

 


